SD/Sum.parentsevening

05 July 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

BloxwichAcademy
www.bloxwichacademy.co.t

As you will recall, the Parent Consultation event will take place on Wednesday 10t July
2019. )

The meetings will be held:
-Lower School Hall — Nursery, Recéption, Year 1 and 2.

Upper School Hall —Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.

Parents make a significant difference to their child’s progress by supporting at home and‘
with their learning in school. It is also important that children see their parents and teacher

working together for their benefit.

I very much hope you will be able to attend the event to discuss the way forward for your
child’s learning and how you can help to further their progress.

Please complete the slip below, to indicate the time most convenient to you, by Monday 8t
July 2019.

| look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

5 Dawes
Mrs Davies
Acting Headteacher

Parent Consultation Evenings
(Please return to your child’s class teacher)
PLEASE TICK v" A TIME
Wednesday 10 July 2019
3:30-4:00pm [ ] 4:00-4:30pm [ ] 4:30-5:00pm [ ]
5:00-5:30pm [ ] '

Child’s name Class

| also have a child/children in class/es

Parent/carer signature

sn






